
 

 

 

NOTICE OF ASSESSMENT ROLL 

Village of Pelly 

 

Notice is hereby given that the assessment roll for the Village of Pelly for the year 

2025 has been prepared and is open to inspection in the office of the assessor 

from 9:00 a.m. to 12 noon and 1 p.m. to 5 p.m. on Tuesdays and Wednesdays and 

from 9:00 a.m. to 12 noon and 1 p.m. to 6 p.m. on Thursdays from Monday, 

March 10 ,2025  through to Tuesday, May 13, 2025, inclusive.   

A bylaw pursuant to section 214 of The Municipalities Act has been passed and 

the assessment notices have been sent as required. 

Any person who wishes to appeal against his/her assessment is required to pay a 

$200 fee per property which will be returned if the appeal is successful, to the 

Village of Pelly and to file his/her appeal directly to with:  ADR Centralized Board 

of Revision electronically to cbor@adrsaskatchewan.ca or by mail to Box 328, 

Nokomis, SK  S0G 3R0 by Tuesday ,May 13,2025. 

Village of Pelly 

Shelby Guliak, Assessor 
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